
Note to Commission 
101 E Mifflin Street / 29 N Pinckney Street 
Belmont Hotel (YMCA) – Designated Local Landmark 
 
The Belmont Hotel, home of the YWCA, is proposing a comprehensive building 
rehabilitation. According to the applicant’s submittal, the YWCA and their architect have 
been working with the Wisconsin Historical Society to rehabilitate the building according to 
the Secretary of Interior Standards in order to receive tax credits for the project. The 
proposed changes are outlined in the applicant’s cover letter. 
 
As all proposed changes will meet National Park Service Secretary of the Interior Standards, 
and will be a welcome rehabilitation of this local landmark. Staff recommends approval. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rebecca Cnare 
7/6/09 


